
 
Musical Meditation 
Mary Did You Know  
Dr. Kathy Tuminello 

 
 Welcome  

Pastor Bob Martin 
  

Advent Candle Lighting: Love 
 

St. Paul Choir 
Good Christian Friends Rejoice 
God Rest Ye Merry Gentlemen 

What Child is This 
 

Prayer with Lord's Prayer  
 

Bells of St. Paul 
Away in a Manger 

In the Bleak Midwinter 
O Come, All Ye Faithful 

 
Offering 

Silent Night, Holy Night 
We Three Kings of Orient Are    

         
Message                          

Simply Thankful 
Pastor Pam Dubov 

Matthew 2:1-2, 7-12  
 

 Directed Prayer 
 

St. Paul Choir 
O Little Town of Bethlehem 

Angels From the Realms of Glory 
 

*Benediction  
 

Postlude 
Joy to the World  

Dr. Kathy Tuminello 
 
 

9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams 
Accompanist: Dr. Kathy Tuminello 

11 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne 
 

W O R S H I P AT 9  A M  

December 19, 2021 

Sunday, December 26—9 AM 
The Sunday after Christmas is Pastor 
Bob’s last Sunday with us. Join us for one 
worship at 9 AM as we celebrate our 
time together as a St. Paul family. After 
worship we’ll have a casual reception 
with snacks at the back of the worship 
center. Stay a while and help us send 
Pastor Bob to his next appointment with 
lots of love. 

We will have one Christmas Eve wor-
ship time on December 24 at 6 PM. 
Music and message will take us a jour-
ney through the Christmas story, and 
we will end with the beautiful tradition 
of candlelighting. Take an invite card 
or two and invite someone who 
doesn’t know Jesus or who’s looking 
for a church home to join us. Christmas 
is a time when many are seeking 
Christ, so it’s a perfect time to invite 
someone to church!  

 

C H R I S T M A S  E V E — 6  P M  

O N E  W O R S H I P   
N E X T  S U N D A Y  



 

 
 
 

C O N N E C T  
 

FACEBOOK GROUPS 
FB Group - StPaulUMC 

FB group -StPaulParentsLounge 
 

KIDS & STUDENTS 
Connect with Children and Student Min-
istries online and in person. See below 
for social media links and visit our web-
site for kids and students. 
 

HANDICAPABLE 
Join our Handicapable Ministry for adults 
with special needs on YouTube each 
Wednesday at 6:30 PM for a new wor-
ship video. 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
Visit our website to learn about Adult 
Studies meeting in person or online. 

 
 

 

 
 

Need help connecting?   
Email church@stpaulumc.org 

Fill out Connect Card 

StPaulUMCLargo 
StPaulChildrensMinistry 
SPUMCLighthouse 
 
StPaulUMCLargoFL 
treehousekids412 
stpaul_lighthouse 

Allen 
Amy & Family 
Barbara 
Betty, Judy F., Joan 
& Susan B. 
Bob & Bonnie 
Carl S. 
Carol 
Carol & Jim 
Carolyn G. 
Charlie & Family 
Children and Fami-
ly of Hazel A. 
Chuck & Dixie 
Dave & Do 
David, Greg, and 
Kevin 
Dean P. 
Debbie, Dan, Al, 
Marlene, Martha 
Denise, Bri &  
Family 
Don N. 
Families affected 
by tornadoes 

Fisher & Family 
Frisco Family 
George H. 
Grandsons 
Heather 
Jamie, Tom &  
Family 
Jerry B. 
Jesse R 
John G. 
Judy, Bill & Family 
Karen G. 
Kathy S. 
Keith 
Lee M. 
Linda S. son-in-law 
Lorraine P. 
Micahel & Lucy 
Mike & Family 
Nicole and Megan 
Our Country 
Pam C. 
Pastor Bob and 
Patti 
Preschool Staff and 

Families 
Rachel, Cathy, Del 
& Amy 
Richard & Rebecca 
Safe Travels 
Sandy & Rich 
Shirley R 
Smith Family 
Sue & Joe 
Susan A. 
Tammy & Bruce B 
Tom M. 
Windell W. 
Yvette C. 
 
 
 
 
 

P R AY E R  L I S T  

Y E A R  E N D  G I F T S  
D E A D L I N E  

If you're giving any year end 
gifts that you want to be count-
ed as part of your 2021 giving, 
we need to receive them by 
Jan. 9, 2022. This means we 
must have them in hand in the 
office, not just postmarked by 
this date. Checks must be dated 
2021 to count toward 2021 
giving. If you give a year end 
cash gift in January, please be 
sure to mark the envelope   
with 2021. We have been ex-
periencing some postal service 
delays, so we encourage you to 
drop off gifts in the boxes on 
Sunday or at the office to en-
sure that we receive them in 
time. Any gifts received after 
this deadline will be counted 

toward 2022 giving.  

W O M E N ’ S  S U R V E Y  

Women of St. Paul, we want 
to hear from you! We’re plan-
ning events for 2022 that will 
allow the women of St. Paul 
to spend time having fun to-
gether. This could include 
events on our St. Paul cam-
pus, as well as gatherings and 
meet-ups off campus. We 
want to know what events 
you’d be interested in attend-
ing, and if there are any 
events that you would be 
able to help organize. Fill out 
our online survey, and let us 
know! You can also suggest 
events or share other ideas. 
We’re excited to start spend-
ing more time in community!  

TA K E  S U RV E Y  

The ladies of the Together Bible Study 
pictured above at their Christmas dinner, 
adopted three families this year to deliver 
Christmas toys and cookies to. It’s their 
prayer the kids will love everything they 
get, and realize the love shared with them 
came from our Heavenly Father!   

http://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulUMC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulParentsLounge
https://www.stphttps:/www.stpaulumc.org/children/k-5/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClO5mJis281vpHvpYt0Ux3g/videos
https://www.stpaulumc.org/adults/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulChildrensMinistry
http://www.facebook.com/SPUMCLighthouse
http://www.instagram.com/StPaulUMCLargoFL
http://www.instagram.com/treehousekids412
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
https://stpaulumc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/b74db1f2-f7e6-4c18-896d-c84fc676a42c
https://stpaulumc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/b74db1f2-f7e6-4c18-896d-c84fc676a42c
lbynextchms.com/external/form/b74db1f2-f7e6-4c18-896d-c84fc676a42c

